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To: Northern Region NYSCOPBA Members 
 

From: Chris Hansen, Northern Region VP 
 

Date: December 30, 2016 
 

Re: Tentative Agreement Information Meetings 

 

Ed Scott (Northern Region representative on the Collective Bargaining Committee) Rick Brunelle, 

Business Agent, and I will be travelling around the Northern Region to do informational meetings to 

disseminate information regarding the recently reached tentative agreement.  I have taken the initiative to 

schedule these meetings so that you may receive the information as soon as possible to make an informed 

decision.  Of course, you may attend any meeting scheduled in the region that will be most convenient for 

you to attend.  Also, I will scheduled meetings, if needed, based upon further need. 
 

These meetings are subject to the Executive Assembly voting in the affirmative to send the agreement out 

for a ratification vote 

 

**All times, dates, and locations are subject to change.  Please refer to the Northern Region webpage on 

NYSCOPBA’s website on for any changes or additional meetings being scheduled.** 
 

There will be two meeting sessions at each location; the first session will begin at 12:30pm. The second 

session will begin at 3:30pm.   
 

January 9 – Ramada Inn, Exit 19 Glens Falls 

(Great Meadow, Moriah, Washington) 

 

January 11 – Moose Lodge, Ogdensburg 

(Ogdensburg, Riverview) 

 

January 12 – American Legion Post 20, Plattsburgh 

(Clinton, Altona) 

 

January 13 – Best Western Saranac Lake 

(Adirondack, Moriah) 

 

January 16 – Moe’s, Malone 

(Bare Hill, Franklin, Upstate) 

 

January 19 – Peck’s Banquet House, Altona 

(Altona, Clinton) 

 

The Collective Bargaining Committee will conduct additional informational meetings in the Northern 

Region on Wednesday February 1 at the American Legion in Plattsburgh and on Thursday February 2 

at a location in Albany to be determined.   
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